
WINDOWS 10
END-OF-LIFE

OCT 14, 2025
On October 14, 2025, Windows 10 will
officially reach its end-of-life (EOL), which
means it will no longer receive updates,
security patches, or support from
Microsoft.
Once Microsoft stops updating Windows
10, your computer becomes vulnerable
to new security threats. Without regular
updates, hackers can exploit any
unpatched vulnerabilities to access your
data! These cyber-attacks may not
happen immediately, but vulnerabilities
will spring up as Windows 10 becomes
more outdated. This means its only a
matter of time until an attack finds your
business if you lag behind on upgrading
from Windows 10!

Contact us at The High Tech Solution
today, to help your business stay ahead
of this technology deadline.
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